
Winfield First Baptist Church 

PO Box 237 

Winfield, AL 35594 

   You may view the newsletter & calendar on the website       
anytime!    www.fbcwinfield.com                                                  

website: fbcwinfield.com 

email address: wfbc@centurytel.net 

mailing address: PO Box 237, Winfield, AL 35594 

phone # 205.487.2676 

Pastor’s SS class on Revelation 

 Sundays at 9:30 a.m. in the Sanctuary                                     
in the Sanctuary. 

           Thanksgiving Outreach will be this          

Sunday, Nov. 22 at 6 p.m. in the Act. Bldg.                        

4 p.m.  -  Turkey pick up volunteers                                         

5 p.m.  -  Fruit and Bread volunteers                                                  

5 p.m.  -  Meal volunteers (filling trays)                                    

5:15 p.m.  - All volunteers and table captains 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extended Worship Care—If you would like to help in this 
ministry, please see or call Tamala Blaylock or Crystal 
Lawler. 

                             

The current Loan Balance on the Building is                             

                  $ 12,053.78 

 Finish the Race Celebration on  
Sunday, December 20!                                           

What’s Happening? 

 

 

 

 

 

November 22   Thanksgiving Outreach 

November 26   Thanksgiving Day  

November 29  Week of Prayer for Int’l     
   Missions & Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

November 30   Deadline to purchase                    
   Poinsettias for Hanging of the Green  

December 2  Missions Dinner with guest  
   Missionary Speakers 

December 6             Hanging of the Green 

December 13  Vote on 2021 budget 

   Our Family Christmas  

December 20  Finish The Race Celebration! 

   Parent/Child Dedication 

   Candlelight / Lord’s Supper  

              Our Lottie Moon Offering Goal:  $20,000. 

 

                          

November  17, 2020 

 



Sincere Sympathy is extended to:   

 Elease Box and Family in the loss of her sister, Jane 
Evans.  

             Wyletta Humber and Family in the loss of her uncle, 
Charles Taylor. 

        We pray God’s peace and comfort  will embrace you     
during these days. 

Calendar     

Thursday, Nov. 19 7:00 p.m. College Bible Study 

Sunday, Nov. 22  9:00 a.m. Sunday School 

   9:30 a.m.  Pastor’s class 

                10:15 a.m. Worship Service;  
   Children’s Church  

   5:15 p.m. Instructional time 

   6:00 p.m. Thanksgiving Outreach 

Wednesday,  Nov. 25          No Services 

Thursday, Nov. 26 Thanksgiving Day 

                                                 (Church Office closed) 

Friday, Nov. 27  (Church Office closed) 

Sunday, Nov. 29             Week of Prayer for Lottie Moon offering 

   9:00 a.m. Sunday School 

   9:30 a.m.  Pastor’s class 

                10:15 a.m. Worship Service;  
                      Children’s Church  

   6:20 p.m. Worship Service 

Monday, Nov. 30  Deadline to place Poinsettias 

Wednesday, Dec. 2 5:15 p.m. until 6:20 p.m.                          
   Missions Dinner with special  
   speakers 

   6:30 p.m. Prayer Service, RA’s,  
   GA’s,  Mission Friends, Nursery  

Thursday, Dec. 3  7:00 p.m.  College Bible Study 

Sunday, Dec. 6  Regular a.m. services 

   6:20 p.m. Hanging of the Green 

Wednesday, Dec. 9 6:00 p.m.  Youth 

   6:30 p.m. Quarterly Church                          
   Conference; RA’s, GA’s, Mission  
   Friends, Nursery 

Thursday, Dec. 10 9:00 a.m. Ladies’ Bible Study                  
   (last day) 

   7:00 p.m.  College Bible Study 

Sunday, Dec. 13  8:00 a.m. Brotherhood B’fast 

   Regular a.m. services/ Budget vote 

                                     Financials 

Nov. 8, 2020             Nov.15, 2020 

Reg. Offering  $10,911.00       Reg. Offering  $18,654.00 

Building Fund     7,005.00       Building Fund    11,155.00    

              (Building Fund monthly payment:  $18,637.43) 

Lydia (Moss) and Will McBryde are the 
blessed parents of a baby girl, Lyla 
Barry, born October 20.  Lyla weighed 
8 lbs., 5 oz. and was φτȱ long.  She was 

welcomed home by big sister, Annie and big brother, Truett. 

 Grandparents are Nancy and Ron Moss, Barbara 
and John McBryde.  Congratulations to you all on the birth 
of this precious child! 

Parent /Child Dedication   Sunday, December 20 

Please let us know by Monday, December 14  if you 
would like to participate! 

Poinsettias may be purchased for 
$18 per pot to be placed in the                    
Sanctuary in memory of honor of a 
loved one.  The deadline for               
purchase is Mon., Nov. 30. Hanging 
of the Green will be December 6. 

 

Do not be anxious about anything, but in every 

situation, by prayer and petition, with thanks-

giving, present your requests to God. And the 

peace of God, which transcends all understand-

ing, will guard your hearts and your minds in 

Christ Jesus.    Philippians 4:6-7 

     

Please pray for the Lottie Moon Christmas        

Offering and International Missions.  This is the 

season when we focus on missions around the 

world.  For 175 years, Southern Baptists have          

unwaveringly proclaimed the gospel in the midst 

of wars, disasters, plagues, economic downturns 

and political upheaval. God continues to use 

Southern Baptists to share the gospel with a 

world in need of a Savior. Weôre in this together.  


